
Newsletter 23 – 2025 

Thursday 31st  July 
 

 Last Friday, the Foundation students celebrated 100 days of school 

with the theme ‘100 days brighter.’ They all looked fantastic in their 

bright outfits.  Thanks to all the parents for making such a big effort to 

help their child be a part of it. Lots of parents also came along and joined 

in the festivities. The teachers 

looked nice and bright as well! 

 

Students shared the morning with 

their parents and carers counting 

to and from 100. They then 

participated in rotation activities 

that involved the number 100.  

 

Later on in the day, students made magnets, had a dance party and were 

presented with 100 days brighter certificates. They even got a yummy 

‘100 days’ cookie- Thanks Ayda! They all enjoyed celebrating the day 

and had the best day ever!  
Congratulations to 

Foundation for a 

wonderful first 100 days 

and many more to 

come! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 3 2025 
3/4 Twisted Science Excursion 
8th August 
Week of Friendship – lunchtime 
activities to celebrate friends 
SVA 11th to 15th August 
School Council meeting – 14th 
August 
Book Week Parade – 20th August 
Bundoora Farm Excursion 
Foundation – 22nd August 
SLC Swimming Program 25th to 
28th August and 1st to 4th 
September (8 sessions) 
National Gallery of Vic – 1/2  
28th August 
Footy Day – 29th August (special 
lunch) 
Father’s Day Stall 4th September 
Fathering Project:   
Bricks and Breakfast 8:30am 
Friday 5th September 
School Council meeting – 11th 
September 
House Spirit Day – 19th 
September 
TERM 4: 
Hotdogs and Handball 3:20pm 
Thursday 20th November 

We are a Child Safe School. 
All school policies are regularly updated: 

To keep up to date you can follow this link: 

https://www.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au/page

/113/Policies  

The school treats any personal 
information we gather from you 
confidentially and in line with the 
Department’s Privacy Policy. 
 
Please note: The school yard is supervised 
from 8:45am each morning until 3:35pm 
each afternoon Monday to Friday. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au%2Fpage%2F113%2FPolicies&data=04%7C01%7CJoanne.Money%40education.vic.gov.au%7C736b6717b8554abae87308d9fb0d13ad%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637816855860492043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ixatMhZ5Gs2Tv7VCRUv%2FAXKCV7dg%2BN4AzXNXMoIeT%2FY%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au%2Fpage%2F113%2FPolicies&data=04%7C01%7CJoanne.Money%40education.vic.gov.au%7C736b6717b8554abae87308d9fb0d13ad%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637816855860492043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ixatMhZ5Gs2Tv7VCRUv%2FAXKCV7dg%2BN4AzXNXMoIeT%2FY%3D&reserved=0


 

This term we are very excited to restart our 

Auslan program on a weekly basis.  As we 

have been unable to secure a teacher for this 

role, we have joined an Auslan provider group 

called Auslan Education Services who provide 

the lessons to us for our Learning Community 

teachers to run via video and lessons plans.  

They also provide support if we need any 

assistance.  As we have done Auslan for a 

number of years now, some of our teachers 

are quite good at it and the extra support of 

the videos will really help us. 

 

This service also provides some great ways of 

practising your Auslan at home and teaching 

it to the whole family.  Just look for Auslan 

Time with Geo and have some fun! 

 

It’s that 

time of 

year when 

we have to 

give our 

predicted numbers of students for 2026 to the 

Department of Education. 

If you will not be returning to Glenroy 

Central next year, please give the school 

office a ring on 9306 4144 to let us know. 

 

 

 



Years 3 to 6 swimming is now closed.  Final payments are due on Monday 11th August.  The program begins on 26th 
August Monday to Thursday for two weeks. It is great to see so many students taking this opportunity to improve their 
water safety and swimming skills.  
Just a reminder that all students need to wear proper 
swimwear – no street clothing is to be worn in the water.  
Goggles and swimming caps can be worn. All students will 
need a towel. 
Please make sure all items are clearly named and sent in a 
waterproof bag. 
If you need assistance acquiring swimwear please contact the 
school.  

 
 

How can my child stand up for 
themselves? Post #8 

 
Mubashirah, April, Omesha and Fatimah will tell you the difference between Mean-On-Purpose 

behaviour and bullying. Learn about quick comebacks from Ryan H, Aayan G, Izaan and Abdullah F. 
CLICK HERE to watch the video! 

 

Have a great weekend! 
Remember, every day counts!  
Jo Money 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nujQ_2QKuE3i8rSWd_WXxNUeczId4zgA/view?usp=sharing


A reminder from the Student Voice 

Ambassadors: 

Come and help us celebrate Book 

week! 

Friday 22nd August 

Parade in gym at 9:10am 

All welcome! 

Get your outfits ready! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Enrolments are now being finalised for the coming year.  If 

you have a sibling who you have not yet enrolled, please 

make sure you contact the school office urgently to get the 

necessary paperwork. 
 

FOUNDATION TOURS:  If you know someone who lives in 

Glenroy and is interested in our school, we are conducting school 

tours for 2026 enrolments. Ring the school office on 93064144 to 

book in on one of the available dates. 

Our school enrolment zone can be found at 

www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au 

 

http://www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au/

